
St. Clara Weekly Parent Email for Wednesday, Sept. 27 

 

** To report a student that will be absent from class, please email 

N8Speiser@gmail.com BEFORE CLASSES BEGIN. 

Hello and welcome to all 2023-24 Faith Formation! With the weather changing, and Fall approaching, 

we are happy to get back into the routine of faith formation classes. We sincerely hope that your son(s) or 

daughter(s) enjoyed their first day last week. So many beautiful smiles, from both our students and 

teachers!  

If you haven’t already done so, please add JulieSwoboda@OurLivingWater.org to your safe sender list. 

There will be important information regarding the upcoming week’s events and we need you to be 

receiving and reading these weekly emails.  

SECOND WEEK OF CLASSES ON SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 24th! YAY!! 

ALL GRADES: VIRTUS Opt-Out 

 If you choose to opt-out of the safe environment VIRTUS lessons taught, please fill out 

submit the VIRTUS Opt-Out form to Nate Speiser. All children in our programs must be 

accounted for in our submission forms to the New Ulm Diocese. Thank you for your 

cooperation.  

Gr. 1-8: Regular class Sunday, Sep. 24 from 9:30-10:45am 

Gr. 2:    Sacramental Preparation Paperwork 

 If your child is receiving the sacraments of Reconciliation and First Communion this year, 

please note that your child will be bringing home a letter and calendar pertaining to the 

sacramental preparation. If you have not received any information, please contact the Faith 

Formation Director, MichelleTortorella@OurLivingWater.org.   

Gr. 9-11: Regular class Wednesday, Sep 27 from 6:45-8:00pm 

Blessings, 

Michelle Tortorella 
Faith Formation Director 
Jesus Our Living Water Area Faith Community 
713 12th St. SW 
Willmar, MN 56201 
320.235.3982 
MichelleTortorella@OurLivingWater.org 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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